
January 14, 2021 
  
Hello Albion Heights Parents/Guardians: 
  
I hope everyone is doing well and staying safe. 
  
Extension of On-Line Learning 
As you know, yesterday the Government of Ontario announced new measures to slow 
down the spread of COVID - 19. As a result, the government has said that all schools in 
Toronto will remain closed to students and staff until Wednesday February 10. 
During the closure period, remote learning will continue as will in-person support for 
students with special education needs who cannot be accommodated through remote 
learning.  
Continue to have your child sign into their google classroom daily. If you have any 
questions, email your child’s teacher directly. 
  
PA DAY - Friday January 15/21 
A reminder that this Friday January 15, 2021 is a PA Day which means there 
is NO School for students on this day. Since we are all currently participating in remote 
learning (except for our ISP classes), this means that there will be no work posted for 
students on Friday, no video meetings and teachers will not be available. This also 
applies for the ISP classes. 
  
Report Cards 
Teachers have started working on report cards for 1st term.  Information on parent 
teacher interviews will be shared shortly. 
  
Kindergarten Registration 
February is the month for Kindergarten Registration. If you have a child who was born 
in  (2016 -  SK) or  (2017 - JK) you can register on the TDSB website. Please pass this 
information on to anyone you know who has a child who will be attending JK or SK in 
September 2021. Registration opens in February. 

COVID-19  
Please continue to do the health self check with your children daily.  If they have any 
new or worsening symptoms please get tested. Please check the TPH website or call 
the hotline at 416-338-7600 if you have any questions. 
 
Resources 
You are encouraged to review this link important resources. These resources may 
support your children during this challenging time. 

We hope you and your family are able to enjoy the long weekend in a safe, fun and 
healthy way. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Sandra Buie and Angana Naik 
 

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/eXW6jcYmKlO2jTpczECFWw~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRh4c9bP0RDaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGRzYi5vbi5jYS9Jbi1QZXJzb24tTGVhcm5pbmcvUmVzb3VyY2VzLUR1cmluZy1Db3ZpZC0xOVcHc2Nob29sbUIKX_zbmwBgh1jQBFIWQW5nYW5hLk5haWtAdGRzYi5vbi5jYVgEAAAAAg~~

